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SUMMARY




	
We hold sensitive and confidential data about you in our computer system.

We have a duty of care to ensure we protect this information for you.

We share this information with some other NHS services such as hospitals, in order to improve the care that you receive.

Other NHS services also share their information about you with us.

These organisations are listed in our Privacy Notice.




Our practice assumes that you are happy to share your information with these services UNLESS YOU TELL US OTHERWISE.

	
For some services we have an extra level of security. We ask them to verify your consent to share your information, by providing a unique code that is sent to you by text, email or SystmOnline.

You have the right to have your say about which services you do, or do not, want to have access to your details. 
You can change your mind about this at any time.




If you have any questions about this please speak to reception. 
Visit our website for the full Privacy Notice document
WWW.MOORPARKMEDICAL.NHS.UK

